
One Green Ridge Road 
Pittsford, New York 14534 
September 7, 1979 

Department of Environmental Conservation 
Ray Brook, New York 12977 

Dear Tom: 

ATT: Mr. Tom Higgenbotham I 
I am enc loeing the Instant pictures which I took the morning of August 
28th, shoving how our "alien beings" floated to t~e top and clumped on 
Eagle Lake iamediately following an all-night rairt stonm. The pictures 
aren't too clear because it vas still dark and the temperature vas not the 
best for the proper development of the Instant film. None the l.s., it 
will give you the idea of what it looked like. You are looking at them from 
about .ix feet over the vater, into a depth of about three feet, and you are 
seeing a rock formation on the bottom. 

Later the same day, these things dispersed and were like you had seen them 
earlier. This floating and clumping was noted again after another rain 
storm. The only expalnation I could co.e up with was that there was a water 
temperature change which might have caused this to occur. 

I appreciate what you are doing for us, and I hope that you come up with 
some answers. 

As a reminder, you were going to send me information not only about the 
formation of a vater district, but also about the training, etc., of some 
local residents to check the pollution po.sibilities of the septic systems 
around the lake. 

Thanks again, 

~CerdY' 
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